
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               14th February 2025 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
‘Honesty saves everyone’s time’ 

 
 

Children's Mental Health Week 
 
We've had a great week sharing stories and 
talking about our emotions. We discussed the 
theme ‘Know Yourself, Grow Yourself’ and 
how as Lister family we can support each 
other. We worked on strategies to help us 
build resilience and perseverance. We can do 
it if we work together. Together we are 
stronger! Thank you for helping us support 
Inside Out Day, this is a really memorable 
way for the children to understand the 
message "Be Kind, as you don't know how 
someone is feeling on the inside." Check out  
Twitter for all the fabulous activities.  

 

Sunflowers Assembly 
 

Thank you to all those parents who attended 
Sunflower’s fantastic assembly all about 
‘Honesty’. We thought they were great! Well 
done 2W! 

 
 

Half Term 
 

School finishes today at 3:15pm. Enjoy the 
break and we will see you when we return on: 
 

 Monday 24th  February at 8:45am. 
 

The Wizard of Oz 
 

On Monday 24th February, children in 
Reception and KS1 will be watching a 
performance of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ by  M&M 
Theatrical Productions. We are really looking 
forward to this lovely treat!  Have a look on 
Twitter for pics! 
 

 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs 
 

Extra Curricular Clubs for Y1 will finish on 
Monday 24th February. Clubs will start after 
the Easter holidays for children in Reception. 
Details will be available nearer the time. 
 

World Book Day 
 

This is prior notice of World Book Day on 
Thursday 6th March – on this day the children 
can come to school dressed as a character 
from their favourite book. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   
SCHOOL TIMES:     8:45AM  -  3:15PM 
 
GATES OPEN:        3:05PM 
 

REMINDER: 
 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss Hughes)         100% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   99%           
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   96% 
Tulips  (Miss McGowan)   99%    
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   95% 
 
Another great week with 4 classes in 
green ! Well done to Bluebells, Daffodils 
Poppies and Tulips  for fantastic 
attendance!  – A special mention to 
Bluebells for 100% this week – keep it up! 

Overall Attendance 
96.5% 

 
Our attendance motto is: 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in school 
before registers close. 

 
School begins at 8:45am 

 
Just a reminder that phonics/maths 
lessons begin every day at 9.00am. If your 
child is late for school then they will miss 
these vital lessons which will then put 
them at a disadvantage. Can parents 
please do their very best to ensure all 
children arrive on time. Thank you. 

 

Contacting School 
 

If your child is absent from school, it is most 
important that you inform us of their absence 
each day. Please call 0151 228 4069  -  press 
option 1 and leave a message. There is no need to 
speak to a member of the staff unless absolutely 
necessary. Alternatively you can also leave a 
message on Arbor. Please note: Parentapp is no 
longer in use. 
  
Please ensure your contact details are 
up to date in case of emergency. 

 

Diary Dates 
 

24  Feb   Return to school 8:45am 
24  Feb   Y1 Clubs–3:15-4:00pm (last club) 
24  Feb   Wizard of Oz Performance 
25  Feb    Y2 Swimming 
28  Feb    N Biscuit Day 


